

Resumption of Activities COVID-19 Update - 14th March 2021

Dear Green Withens User

Nearly all the activities which we run at Green Withens are impossible to do whilst maintaining social distancing. Many of them even include physical contact, especially if a rescue after capsize is needed.

We will not be taking any booking before June 21st, the earliest date according to their roadmap that the Government will move to Step 4 and be removing all restrictions on social distancing and contact.

We are currently reviewing the programme and activities which we offer and they should be on the Green Withens website fairly soon.

Many of our regular volunteers have been considered vulnerable, either through health or age. It is likely that they may feel that risk still exists when the restrictions are initially lifted. With this in mind, all bookings will also be subject to being able to find sufficient people to safely run the activities.

Yours in Scouting

Management Committee

Green Withens Watersports Centre









